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Nursery Places  
 

We still have some nursery places available for the April intake.  
Children aged 3+ can attend the nursery.  

 
For further information and an application form please contact the 

school office.  
 

Easter Bonnet Parade  -  Friday April 4th  
 

We are delighted to be holding our Easter Bonnet parade. 
 

This is an optional event—If your child wishes to make an Easter 
bonnet at home they can showcase their designs in the parade 
at school where parents/carers are invited to watch.  There will 

be two prizes per class to be won! Good Luck!  
 

Nursery  - Sign in at 11:00am at the school office/reception to go 
to the KS1 hall for a 11:15am prompt start, the parade is due to 

end at approximately 11:45am. 
 

EYFS (Reception) & KS1 (Years 1 &2)  -  Sign in 
at 9:00am via the blue door in the KS2       

playground. The parade will start promptly at 
9:15am in the KS2 hall until approximately 

10:00am.  
 

KS2 (Years 3,4,5 &6)  - Sign in at 9:45am via 
the blue door in the KS2 playground. The     

parade will start promptly at 10:00am in the 
KS2 hall until approximately 10:45am. 

If you wish to watch both of these                
performances you are welcome to wait in the 

hall.  
Please note: there will not be an option to leave mid parade.  
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The Daily Mile 
 

The Daily Mile is an activity that children in schools participate in 
across the world.  
 
The Top 5 countries who take part are: England, USA, Ireland,    
Scotland and Belgium.  
 
The picture shows the flags of the other countries involved, do you 

recognise any of the flags?  
   
The aim of The Daily Mile, is to         
improve the physical, social,           
emotional and mental health and  
wellbeing of our children, regardless of 
age, ability or personal circumstances.  

 

During their school day, each class 
takes part in the playground.  This is a 
‘mile’ of jogging or running, which   
allows the children to have a break 
from the classroom and is a fully       
inclusive, free and simple initiative 
which improves the physical and   
mental health of the children in our 
school. 

 

It is also a social activity and has been   
proven to improve focus in the      
classroom. Each class takes part at   
different times of the day, depending 
on their timetable and when the     
children are in need of some         
movement and a ‘brain break’.  

It takes place in 15 minutes with most children averaging a mile, 
or more. The children are outside in the fresh air, it ’s     
social, non-competitive and fun.  
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Sporting Achievements  
 

Cross Country Race 4  
 

Congratulations to the following medallists!  
 

Silver Medal — Olivia S — Year 1/2 Girls Race 
 

Silver Medal — Livia B — Year 3/4 Girls Race 
 

Silver Medal — Lucy R — Year 5/6 Girls Race 
 

Bronze medal—Reeva H—Year 3/4 Girls Race 
 

Football 
 

Our school football team has started really strongly in the mixed 
football league winning  2 games.  

 
12 -  0  V Propps Hall 

 
4 -  1  V Oasis Limeside  

 
Holy Family held us to a draw 1  -  1  to leave us  top of the table 

with just 1 game to play.  

Netball 
 

Our school netball team won their first 2 league matches. 
 

5 -  1  V  Greenfield  
 

9 - 4 V Greenacres  
 

Leaving us top of the league. Lots more games to go but a really 
positive start.  
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Asda Cashpot for Schools Update! 
 

Cashpot for schools was a donation initiative run by Asda, where 
Asda donated 0.5% of qualifying purchases made between 2nd 

September 2024 and 30th November 2024.  
 

We have received confirmation that £338.05 will be donated to 
HFPS which is amazing! 

Thank you to everyone who signed up and took part.  
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School Uniform 
 

We have found a small stock of brand new school uniform that 
we are making available to parents/carers at a discounted price., 

as we need the space.  
 

Contact the school office directly,  we are not accepting requests 
via dojo for uniform — Cash payments only please.  

 
Polo shirts 
Sweatshirts 

Red PE shirts 
Red PE Hoodies  
Baseball Caps 

Sunhats 
PE Bags 

Water Bottles 
 

These are the final items school will have as uniform is now 
available from the school uniform shop, Debonair in Oldham or 

via their website., details below.  
 
 
 


